
HB 1141
Mr. Chairman and fellow Committee Members:

I am writing in support of the above House Bill.
I believe allowing this “loophole” in our ND Corrupt Practice Act needs to be closed.
Public entities should not be allowed to give taxpayer dollars to private organizations.
It is counterproductive to have our personal funds fight against a measure using our taxpayer
funds, of which we have no say on paying them nor how they are used.   
The rights of the citizens of ND should come before any taxpayer-funded lobbying.
 Please vote  DO PASS on HB1141.
Thank you. 


